
 

 

 

 

St. Peter’s Afterschool 

Dear Parent / Guardians 

St Peter’s Afterschool will reopen on Monday the 31st of August. Due to the current restrictions the 

Afterschool can only provide a limited number of spaces this year we are limited to 24 children for 

anyone wishing to enrol their child Patricia will be in the Afterschool on Monday the 31st from 12 

noon. Any Child that was registered with the Afterschool 19 / 20 on CCSP will stay on same any new 

children have to register for NCS which parents must register for on gov.ie.  As we are now 

registered with TUSLA we are required to get a letter from the Doctor of each child to state that 

their vaccinations are up to date. All CCSP registered children parents must provide a copy of their 

medical cards and a letter from Social Welfare stating their payment and the time on same.  

The Afterschool will only be running a sessional service for 4 days a week Monday to Thursday 2.50 

pm until 5.30pm for the foreseeable future. 

The Afterschool will provide a bus home for the children however we can only carry 16 children on a 

32 seater bus so if it is at all possible please arrange for your child to be picked up from the service. 

 

If you require any further information or you wish to reserve a place for your child please contact me 

on 085 1253177. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

__Patricia Conlon_________________________  

Patricia Conlon 

Afterschool Manager 


